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July 17, 2017 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

This letter is in support of Mr. Raymond Cheung in his application for a permit to hold the 
Richmond Night Market once again this year. Mr. Cheung graciously allows our Charitable 
Society to raise funds at the night market. These funds enable our Society to support the 
following local charities and causes: 

-Richmond Therapeutic Equestrian Society -Richmond Food Bank 

-Richmond Hospital Foundation -Richmond Stroke Recovery 

-St. Albans Church Community Meals -Muscular Dystrophy Canada 

-Various Richmond High School Dry Grad Events -BC Firefighters Burn Fund 

-Provide Three Annual High School Scholarships -Canadian Cancer Society 

-Dreams Take Flight -Touchstone Family Services 

These fund raising efforts have been a great benefit to our Society Please and I would ask you to 
consider this when you decide on Mr. Cheung's application. 

Sincerely, 

Cory Parker 

President- Richmond Firefighters Society 
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